Delegation notes from Brian Dean and Ted Kindos regarding Amendments to Temporary Use By-law and By-law Regulating Temporary Outdoor Patios In All Seasons (PL-60-20)

We will be requesting two things from Council:

- 1) Waiving of the fees related to building permits for tents or a group of tents when the aggregate areas is more than 60 meters squared
- 2) Offer from my organization, the BDBA, to assist in a cost-share with the municipality for the services related to the manual/hand-clearing of snow for applicant restaurants in the downtown core.

Brian Dean

Executive Director

Burlington Downtown Business Association

PH: 905-333-9868

FAX: 905-333-9499

brian@burlingtondowntown.ca

www.burlingtondowntown.ca